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4/23/12 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

RE:  Referral Letter, Section 7 software 

 

 

PCX Inc. has been using Section 7 Software since October of 2011.  I am happy to report that our bidding volume 

and awards have gone up significantly in the last 6 months.  Lee’s guidance and expertise has been a valuable asset 

in this endeavor. 

 

We have found Lee to be of exceptional integrity and his experience with government bidding has shed light on 

several key areas of improvement that we have taken action on to great effect. 

 

 I highly recommend Mr. Levinstein and Section 7 software as a resource to improving government bidding 

effectiveness and increasing awards.  I recommend patience with the process as the results come over time, however 

the improved sales are worth the time, money and effort to get there. 

 

I can comfortably say to any business owner or manager that it will be money and time well spent. 

 

Please feel free to call me if you have any questions. 

 

Thank you Lee and Section 7…   

 

PCX and I owe you and Section 7 a debt of appreciation and gratitude for your contribution to our success. 

 

Best Regards, 

 

Gilles Aouizerat 

CEO 

PCX Inc. 

714-374-3070 x8001 
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   
 
          
 


